

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@chantryschool.com

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

22nd March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As is traditional at The Chantry School, we will again be offering pupils the opportunity to celebrate the end of Year 11 by purchasing a Chantry leavers' hoodie and Year Book and attending a prom.

The hoodies are plain black with '21' on the back. Hoodies this year will cost £16.00. Pupils have already been choosing a nickname and a size in form time. Please discuss this with your child. When paying via the school gateway you are also confirming you are happy with your child's chosen "nickname" and size. The deadline for payment is Friday, 26th March 2021.

The Year book team are busy working behind the scenes to put this together. The estimated cost for this is £15.00. We hope to create a lasting memory of their happy times at The Chantry School. More details on how to order will follow shortly.

I am also very pleased to announce that this year the Year 11 Prom is being planned for **Thursday**, **24**th **June 2021 at Stourport Manor Hotel** subject to the Government's timeline proceeding as planned. There will be a 3-course meal, a photo booth, a sweets table and awards ceremony, followed by a disco and fireworks. This is, of course, subject to any coronavirus restrictions at the time. We will confirm timings and the ticket price (estimated cost £38.00) as soon as possible.

I would like to remind parents and pupils that the prom is a privilege and not an automatic right. We, therefore, will expect pupils to exercise good behaviour during the rest of this academic year and reserve the right to exclude anyone who does not honour this.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kate Miles Head of Year 11

Kniniter